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While Animal Welfare is of the highest priority the current bill, whilst well meaning, does not serve it 

at all. 

 

Puppies and animals derserve to be bred and loved as individuals from birth. They should be raised 

in the home, in small numbers, not bred in large commercial facilities. 

 

They should be treated as individuals, and particularly historic breeds should be protected and 

preserved, as they would be if they were museum exhibits. 

 

I would urge the parliament to speak to Dogs NSW when considering this bill to establish correct 

breeding requirements. 

 

Puppies raised in responsible home environments are far more well rounded and make better 

companions than those bred in large facilities 


